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QE HEALTH SERVICE  
On the 3

rd
 of August the eReferral system will include an ACC community pain management service 

provided by QE Health that is available to residents in Lakes, BOP and Waikato DHB. Patients 

suitable for this service are ACC clients with a complex clinical picture who are not progressing as 

expected due to pain barriers. 

To refer your patients who reside in BOP or Waikato DHBs to this service you will need to select 

‘Lakes DHB’ in the DHB option and then search for QE Health - ACC community pain management 

services. 

   

The referrals are received directly into QE Health not via the DHB.  

WHAT’S NEW? 
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 The Next of Kin (NOK/EPOA/Caregiver) section pulls through information if currently in the 

patient’s record, this can be updated prior to referral if necessary and refreshed, another 

contact can also be added if required.  

 
 Consent does not default to ‘Yes’ or ‘No’ you will need to make a selection prompting review of 

the NOK details. 

 The Service Details tab contains the Örebro Musculoskeletal Pain Screening Questionnaire 

required (Short-form) for service triage and acceptance.  

 
 

 ACC will default to Yes and the relevant event will need to be identified.  

  


